
Improvements to the Green Circular
route in the West End #dundeewestend

I am pleased to advise that the City Council has confirmed to me that it is
looking at improvements to where the Green Circular route crosses the Perth
Road.     

Currently  at  this  location  cyclists  and  pedestrians  use  the  existing
carriageway junction cross as there is no footpath provision at this point. 
  The proposed works will include a new footpath creating a safer crossing as
the images indicate :
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There are also a couple of locations along Riverside Avenue where vegetation
will be cutback to effectively widen the useable footpath/cycleway.
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